Uppsala, Sweden
2024.06.18

Confirmation of acceptance to the Baltic University
Programme’s Summer School “Science and Sail 2024”

To whom it might concern,

This letter confirms that Arianna Samoylova, student at Sumy Makarenko
Pedagogical University have been accepted to participate in the Baltic University
Programme’s summer school “Science and Sail 2024”.

The summer school will be organised as a cooperation between Uppsala University
and Klaipeda University, as part of the Baltic University Programme. The event will
take place in Klaipeda, Lithuania between 4" and 11" of August 2024. All program
activities, food and accommodation costs for the duration of the summer school will
be covered by the Baltic University Programme. Students are expected to finance their
own travels to and from Klaipeda. We encourage universities and other funders to
support the participation of the students by granting them a travel grant or similar.

If you are having any questions regarding the summer school or Arianna’s
participation, you are most welcome to contact me.

With best regards,

Project coordinator

The Baltic University Programme
Uppsala University

Villavigen 16
SE-752 36 Uppsala, Sweden

Office: +46 18 471 1786
Mobile: +46 70 425 0087

pontus.ambros@balticuniv.uu.se

http://www.balticuniv.uu.se/




